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Ethelton Railway Station  

Night works 

       

 

The South Australian Government has committed  

$9.9 million to upgrade the Ethelton Railway Station. The 

upgrade will include new platforms that will be more 

accessible, improving passenger safety and experience.  

What’s happening: 
The works will be within the rail corridor and are required to maintain the 

track by compacting the ballast stones under the railway lines through a 

process called ‘tamping’. 

 

The works will be undertaken on Tuesday 17 and Wednesday 18 

September 2024 after last train service and before first train service. 

 

How this affects you: 

While tamping can be noisy and dusty, it is required to ensure durability 

of the track. You may experience low-level vibration and hear noise from 

rail equipment, machinery, vehicle movements and essential 

communication between workers, however every effort will be made to 

minimise disruption to residents during these works. 

As the crews move along the railway line, medium to high levels of noise 

can be expected when the tamping machinery is in close proximity to 

your property. 

 

Temporary lighting towers will be used at night along the works area to 

ensure safe working conditions for the team, we will ensure the lights are 

directed towards the work area. 

For further information: 

• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/Railway-Station-Improvements 

• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Tuesday 17 September 
and Wednesday 18 
September 2024 

Hours of operation 

Night Works: 10pm – 5am 

  

Where 

Ethelton Railway Station 
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